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Do you have trouble breathing when it‘s hot
outside? Do you need help paying your electric

bill this summer?

If so, you may qualify for the HEAP Summer Crisis

\ Program.

HEAP

Summer Crisis Program

The Summer Crisis Program (SCP) begins July 1 and runs through September 30. The SCP is designed
to help qualified households pay for summer cooling. Through the SCP, eligible Lake & Geauga
County households can receive a one-time payment on electric bills AND/OR a fan or an air
conditioner. Air conditioners and fans are available on a limited basis and will be given out on a first-
come, first-served basis.

Households must have a gross income that falls at or below 175% of the federal poverty level
AND meet ONE of the following eligibility criteria:

e a household member who is over the age of 60;
e provide original physician documentation of medical necessity;
e or have a disconnection notice.

We cannot pay current PIPP payments. Copays may be required. An in-person appointment

is required.
SCP INCOME GUIDELINES: GROSS INCOME FOR MORE INFORMATION
Family Size 175% Monthly 175% Annual LAKE COUNTY OFFICE GEAUGA COUNTY OFFICE
1 $2 282 $27.388 8 NORTH STATE STREET, | 12375 KINSMAN ROAD,
’ ’ SUITE 300 BUILDING H, SUITE 17,
2 $3,084 $37,013 PAINESVILLE, OH 44077 [ NEWBURY, OH 44065
3 $3,887 $46,638
4 $4,689 $56,263
5 S5.491 $65,888 MAILING ADDRESS: PO BOX 496, PAINESVILLE, OHIO 44077
6 36’293 375’ = PHONE: 440-350-9160 / FAX: 440-350-9166
7 S7,095 $85,138 Appointment Hotline: 1-440-381-8230 or
8 $7,897 $94,763 schedule an appointment online at

https://app.capappointments.com/ or
scan the QR code below.
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